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To: NGBs under ITF 

11th July 2024 
 

 

Dear ITF NGB Representatives, 

 

 

Greetings to you all, 

 
 

It has come to ITF HQ attention through feedback from the ITF Anti-Doping Chair that some 

coaches and competitors from the European Championships have not follow the protocol 

specified on the ITF Website when applying and getting approvals for Therapeutic Use 

Exemptions (TUEs)requests. 

 

Please be advised through your  NGB Anti-Doping officers to communicate with your club 

coaches and senior male/female competitors who intend on competing at ITF 

Asian/European/World Cup and World Championships, to ensure they submit their TUE forms 

(See attached) and send all requests through the ITF TUE Committee email 

(itf.tkd.tue.application@gmail.com) to be carefully evaluate and approved.  

(Ensure information is in English this includes feedback from your medical practitioner). 

 

Those that do not follow this process will be ineligible to compete and obtain an TUE exemption 

approval letter. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours in Taekwon-Do, 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Ri Yong Son 

 

President 

International Taekwon‑Do Federation 
 

 

http://www.itf-tkd.org/
mailto:itf.tkd.tue.application@gmail.com

